
Uniformed Services Employment 
and Reemployment Rights Act
USERRA protects civilian job rights and 
benefits for veterans and members of 
Reserve components.

Uniformed Service members may inquire 
about USERRA with any questions they may 
have about reemployment, employment, 
or benefits related to their military service. 
To inquire about your rights under USERRA, 
contact the Veterans’ Employment and 
Training Service (VETS) office for South 
Dakota.

dlr.sd.gov/veterans

Veterans receive priority service at job 
service offices and are given priority in DLR 
training programs.  

For more information on the services 
available to you as a veteran, visit  
dlr.sd.gov/veterans.

You can also register online with SDWORKS 
to seek current job openings, obtain labor market 
information, and take interest assessments.

What can the South Dakota Department of 
Labor and Regulation do for me?
If you have served in the military or are a spouse of someone who has 
served, our trained employment specialists can help you with job-seeking 
services including:
Resume development

Interview assistance

Connecting with programs offering financial assistance for supports 
or training

Identifying employment interests and goals

Cross-matching  military skills to civilian careers with similar skills   

Interest and aptitude assessments

Explore training, on-the-job training or apprenticeship possibilities

Veterans’ Employment and Training 
for South Dakota 
Jeffery VanCuren, Director 
Veterans’ Employment and Training Service 
(VETS)  
U.S. Department of Labor 
2330 N. Maple Ave., Suite 1 
Rapid City, SD  57701
605.872.4315  
VanCuren.Jeffery.P@dol.gov

USERRA Resources: 
www.dol.gov/agencies/vets/programs/userra/resources


